
February Panhellenic Newsletter
Values Month

The month of February has been designated as “Values Month” within our Panhellenic
community in order to recognize and celebrate the strong values upheld amongst
Panhellenic women and the greater TCU community. The values include leadership,
sisterhood, service and philanthropy and scholarship. During each week of February, the
Panhellenic community will focus on one individual value to be celebrated through
community-wide programming and events. Be sure to follow @tcupanhellenic on
Instagram to keep up with us throughout the month of February!

Paloma Lowell
VP of Member Development

Circle of Sisterhood Meeting
Mark your calendars!

The next Circle of Sisterhood
meeting will be Tuesday February
18th at 7pm in KFCB 203A. This is a



great opportunity to get involved in
Panhellenic's philanthropy as well
as learn how you can help support
women's education!

Apply to be a Rho Gamma
Application closes TOMORROW February 2nd at 11:59pm

NPC Update: Second Court Rejects Harvard
Efforts to Dismiss Challenges to Discriminatory
Policy

New information has recently been released
regarding the Stand Up to Harvard court case. This
court case developed after Harvard University
decided to punish individuals purely off of being a
part of a sorority or fraternity. As of January 16th, a
second state court judge has denied Harvard’s
motion to dismiss the legal challenge of single-
organizations who are being discriminated against
by Harvard University.

This decision confirmed the fact that what Harvard University is doing is not only
discriminatory towards women but also ignores the rights of students. According
to Emma Quinn-Judge of Zalkind Duncan & Bernstein LLP, a lawyer for the plantiffs in the



case states that “this decision recognizes what we’ve long known to be true: that sorority
members have the rights to freedom of association and should be free from sex
discrimination.” This court decision will hopefully motivate Harvard to revoke their
discriminatory policy and promote a more inclusive and supportive environment on their
campus. 

To learn more about this case, visit NPC's website and blog.

Important February Panhellenic Dates:
Feb 2nd: Rho Gamma application closes @ 11:59pm
Feb 3rd-7th: Pi Beta Phi Spotlight Week
Feb 6th: Women in Leadership: Mary Forrest @ 6pm in the BLUU Ballroom
(participation event)
Feb 10th-14th: Kappa Alpha Theta and Alpha Chi Omega Spotlight Week
Feb 11th: Coffee tab @ Dwell starting at 9am
Feb 13th: Shopping event all day at Esther Penn
Feb 16th: Alpha Chi Omega Fashion Show (philanthropy event)
Feb 17th-21st: Gamma Phi Beta Spotlight Week
Feb 24th: Cross Council Black History Month @ 6pm in the BLUU Ballroom
(participation event)
Feb 24th-28th: Alpha Delta Pi Spotlight Week
Feb 27th: Candy Pass all day in the library
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https://www.npcwomen.org/2019/08/14/national-panhellenic-conference-recognizes-collegiate-associations/
https://npcwomen.blogspot.com/
https://www.facebook.com/tcupanhellenic/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/tcupanhellenic
https://www.instagram.com/tcupanhellenic/

